
Hello Senator Collins, 

My name is Wesley Groom; l am the Branch Manager of Complete Labor & Staffing here in Lewiston. 

We are a staffing agency who provides 30 employees on a daily basis to one of our customers, ReEnergy. 

They are our largest customers out of our Lewiston branch and keep a majority of our workers 

employed. 

If the state of Maine is to proceed with LD401, it will be devastating to both Complete Labor & Staffing 

and ReEnergy Lewiston. LD401 would shut ReEnergy's Lewiston operation down and we would no 

longer be able staff their facility. We need ReEnergy Lewiston to continue to be a viable operation so 

that our company and our employees continue to support the state of Maine. 

Please don't pass LD401 in any form so that our company and our employees can continue to be tax 

payers in the state of Maine. 

Sincerely, 

Wesley Groom 
Branch Manager 
64 Lisbon St Lewiston, ME 04240 

C-603-339-2199 
P—207-994-Z211 
F-207-994-2215 
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